

Northamptonshire County Council

By Email
Helen McIntyre
request-481430-c7e9ddb8@whatdotheyknow.com

Please ask for:

Freedom of Information 01604 368360

Our ref: Your ref:

Date:

7th June 2018

FR8172a

Dear Ms McIntyre,

Information Request: FR8172a

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 30th April 2018. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act and is detailed below in italics with our response in bold.

(Please note the extract below has been taken directly from your original information request and is unedited).

Further to my last request, you summarised the total school places issued by preference but please can you supply details by individual school for all primary (or infant) schools in the Daventry and South Northants area on Reception place allocation for Sept 18 intake.

Ideally i would like a spreadsheet that lists info in the following columns: School Name

Number of reception places stated as available for Sept 18 No of applications stating 1st choice for this school No of applications stating 2nd choice for this school No of applications stating 3rd choice for this school Total number of reception places allocated on National Offer Day April 2018

Our Response

The Freedom of Information Team has been provided with the following information in response to your recent request on behalf of Northamptonshire County Council (NCC).

Please see attached spreadsheet

Please could you provide details of numbers of primary school applications for all Northamptonshire schools for Sept 2018

Northamptonshire County Council One Angel Square Angel Street Northampton, NN1 1ED

w. www.northamptonshire.gov.uk

- t. 01604 368360
- f. 01604 237004
- e. freedomofinformation@northamptonshire.gcsx.gov.uk



The information supplied is provided for private use, such as non-commercial research purposes, and news reporting. Any other type of re-use will require the permission of the copyright owner under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015.

If you are unhappy with the response, you can ask the Council to review it. To do this please write to the address below:

Mr Simon Deacon Reviewing Officer Northamptonshire County Council One Angel Square Angel Street Northampton NN1 1ED

Email dataprotection@northamptonshire.gcsx.gov.uk

If our internal review does not resolve the issue to your complete satisfaction, you have the right to apply to the information Commissioner for a decision at the following address:

Information Commissioner Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Or, if you have any complaints in respect of your information request please complete the on-line comments form that can be found at www.northamptonshire.gov.uk, along with a full set of guidance.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information/Data Protection Team
Business Intelligence and Project Management
E-Mail- freedomofinformation@northamptonshire.gcsx.gov.uk